
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 22, 2017 10:18:52 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:37 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ranjit Plaha

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
OEB needs to realize that Ontario hydro just cannot keep increasing rates.
They need to control their wasteful spending.
People on fixed monthly income are suffering, 85% of Ontarions are on tight budgets and frankly
cannot absorb rising electricity costs.
OEB do not grant the price increases as it hurts Ontario and its residents.

-- Attachment --
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